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NOTIFICATION

In line with letter no. RCSC/HRMD/07/2020/3488 dated 30t March, 2020 of Royal Civil Service
Commission and subsequent decision of 144" Dzongkhag HRC Meeting held on 8" April 2020, the Pema
Gatshel Dzongkhag is hereby temporarily freezing appointments of new staff due to current situation of our

country until further directive from RCSC.

Therefore. selection interview for various post announced shall be also keep on hold. For more information

and updates kindly visit www.pemagatshel.gov.bt
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